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The Regional Planning Process Task Force (RPPTF) last met on October 23, 2014.   

 

Work is progressing on establishing a Window Proposal Fee to be wrapped up and in place by the end of the year. A 

first/second read and vote of the proposed Operating Agreement revisions were held at the October 30, 2014 Markets & 

Reliability Committee Meeting. The revisions received endorsement and will be put before the Members Committee on 

November 20, 2014 for final approval.  

Education continues on Generation Interconnection as a potential input to MDA. PJM is developing further examples to 

provide additional education to further the issue. 

Next meeting: 

The next RPPTF is December 17, 2014. 
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